
 
 

COMMITTEE MEETING DATE:2024-10-15 

BRIEFING NOTE - TO COMMITTEE 

SUBJECT 

PROGRESS REPORT ON SUBDIVISION AND HAMLET SIGNAGE 

RECOMMENDATION  

THAT the County of Vermilion River Policy and Priorities Committee receive the progress report 

on signage in hamlets and subdivisions in the County of Vermilion River as information.  

DETAILS  

Background: 

The County of Vermilion River Council requested information about subdivision and hamlet 

signs at the September 24, 2024, Council Meeting and the October 1, 2024, strategic planning 

meeting, respectively. 

Discussion: 

Administration has prepared a progress report on the state of signs in hamlets and subdivisions 

in the County of Vermilion River. 

Desired Outcome (s): 

THAT the County of Vermilion River Policy and Priorities Committee receive the progress report 

on signage in hamlets and subdivisions in the County of Vermilion River as information. 

Response Options: 

THAT the County of Vermilion River Policy and Priorities Committee receive the progress report 

on signage in hamlets and subdivisions in the County of Vermilion River as information.  

 

 

 



 
 

IMPLICATIONS OF RECOMMENDATION 

 

Organizational: 

Financial: If Council would like to see additional signs purchased for subdivisions and hamlets, 

the Administration will prepare quotes from sign providers.  

Communication Required: Community groups that the signage would impact, County of 

Vermilion River Staff. 

Implementation: 

Council Goal: Economic Development 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

 

Sign refinishing in Dewberry and Clandonald.pdf 

Progress Report on Subdivision and Hamlet Signage.pdf 
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